
BEULAH UNITED REFORMED CHURCH 
Sunday 9th December 2018 

 
Today   10.30a.m. Revd Ken Graham: Baptism of  
    Ruby Louise Williams 
    Junior Church 
    Coffee served after worship 
  6.00p.m. Light for our Loss: Roger Bidnell 
  7.15 p.m. Youth Fellowship 
Monday  9.00a.m. Miss Tilley’s Community Café 
  2.00p.m. Women’s Fellowship 
  7.30p.m. Elders’ Meeting 
Tuesday 9.00a.m. Miss Tilley’s Community Café  
Wednesday 10.30a.m. Church Office 
  10.30a.m. Mid-Week Meeting Point. 
Friday 7.00p.m. Church Christmas Meal 
    Whitchurch Golf Club 
Saturday   Westonbirt Arboretum trip 
Sunday 10.30a.m      Revd James Hall with Communion 
    and reception of New Members 
    Junior Church 
    Coffee served after worship 
  7.15p.m. Youth Fellowship 
 
The flowers today were donated by Alan Wilson 
 
 Crèche facilities are available in the Whittaker Lounge at the back of 
the church 
 
 
 
Church Secretary:  Mrs Louise Morgan:  07773 648730 
secretary@beulahurc.org.uk 
 
 
 
 

Special Announcements 
OFFERTORY ENVELOPES:  These will be available for collection 
from Fiona Reynolds in the Canolfan after service today. 
 BEULAH CHRISTMAS CARD:  will be available for people to sign 
and will be raising money for the Samaritans. 
KIN CHRISTMAS COFFEE MORNING:  Saturday 22nd December, a 
warm invitation to come along at 10.30a.m.or after carol singing 
outside the Whittaker Lounge.  We will be raising funds for MIND. 
CAROL SINGING: 19-22nd December We will be singing around the 
village in aid of Barnardos Cymru.  We will be joined by members of 
Bethany and All Saints. 
SHOE BOXES: We collected 103 shoeboxes this year 2 up on last 
year's total. A big thank you to everybody who contributed to this 
appeal. I’m amazed at the generosity of Beulah with all the appeals 
we are asked to support. Thank you so much.  
Save the date- Greenbelt is an inspiring and exciting Christian Arts 
Festival that runs every August Bank Holiday. Next year it will be 
23rd -26Th August ,in Northamptonshire.There are events for families, 
youth and the more mature that run day and night. Beulah and other 
Cardiff URC churches plan to form a group to attend. It is a camping 
festival, but has glamping and indoor accommodation options also. 
Come and talk to me about it if you are interested, or look at their 
website https://www.greenbelt.org.uk/inf 
Christmas Day at Beulah: We will need your help with driving, 
serving, washing up, gifts of money, etc. For further details please 
see Crossroads, but there are slips for you to complete if you are 
able to help in any way and Janet Richards will be in the porch for 
the next 3 Sundays after the morning service to accept any 
donations. Thank you. 
Westonbirt Arboretum: on 15 December. I have 3 adult tickets and 
2 children’s tickets available for this family outing. If you are 
interested please contact Barbara Rhys (07707030787) as soon as 
possible please. 
 

https://www.greenbelt.org.uk/info/

